Hello Parents of the Senior Class of 2019 
[bookmark: _GoBack]It’s not too late to sign up your senior student for the Senior All-Nighter. If your senior would still like to attend the all-nighter to take place after graduation ceremonies, please use the following link to access the Permission to Attend/Hold Harmless Agreement/Payment Form:
http://www.allendale.k12.mi.us/
· Use the search bar in the upper right corner and enter “Class of 2019” 
· Select the Class of 2019 page & you will find the Consent/Waiver/Payment Form
(Blank forms are also available to pick from the High School Office)
· Complete your forms and turn them in to the High School office by March 15, 2019.
You must also include a check for $150 payable to APS Parents of Class of 2019 or you can make your payment through Paypal:
	https://www.paypal.me/AHSSENIORALLNIGHTER
· Please contact an AHS Counselor if financial help is needed. Any student who wants to attend will be able to attend!
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For any questions, please email us at: ahsparentsclassof2019@gmail.com
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